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   Friday, 20 March 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Coronavirus update – school closure to most pupils 

From today, school is closed to most children. Please note that this is a national closure – as 

you may have heard in the news – so while it is a challenging situation, we are not alone. 

We’ll re-open fully as soon as we can and will let you know when this is by the usual school 

communications methods. Our website and Social Media accounts will also be updated with 

this information as well.   

Please continue to work with your children at home using the learning packs we have 

provided. Their education is vital even though they will not be at school for the foreseeable 

future. Should you need to contact us for any reason then please email us at 

info@concordiaacademy.co.uk, we will be monitoring this account as regularly as possible. 

And remember: if you or your child feels ill and you want to know what to do next, please 

use NHS 111 online. Please stay indoors wherever possible, and follow government 

guidelines on effective hygiene practices, such as regularly washing your hands.  

We wish you all the best during these challenging times. Look after yourselves and we hope 

to see you all soon.    

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Raheel Akhtar 

Headteacher 
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